
Laura Hundley

From: Terry Michehtch [terry@bbatlanta com]

"Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2004 1 47 PM

To: Laura Hundley

Laura,

Glad-to hear you spoke with Kelly and we both hope all three arc girting resolved shortly. We are both a !mle taken aback thai
is wanting to deal directly with you which is a first for both of us in the contingency areiiafand not appreciated, I might add since it's
our job to represent you to them1).

Let us know if we can help out and we will continue to pursue adjustment and payment with Lloyd's.

Best Regards,

Terry J. Michel i tch

Business Development
Brown and Brown/ESlX
1117 Perimeter Center West, Suite N-400

Atlanta, GA 30338
770-512-5033(0)

770-329-2689(C)

770-5)2-5050(F)

NOTICE: The information contained in this email message is legally privileged ana1 confidential and is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified'thal any
dissemination, dislribution or copy of this email is strictly prohibited. If you received this email in error, please immediately notify us
by telephone at 770-512-5000 and delete it from your system. Thank you.
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